
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   
 
 

September 5, 2019 
      

Re:   MYRICK PARK WATER UTILITY 
         STORAGE BUILDING 

     
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids with Alternates 1 & 2 were received for the Myrick Park  
Water Utility Storage Building project:  
        
 OLYMPIC BUILDERS GENERAL CONTRACTORS $963,071.00 

HOLMEN, WISCONSIN 
 
Market & Johnson, Inc.     $982,756.38 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.     $996,100.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Wieser Brothers General Contractors                                   $1,018,390.00 
La Crescent, Minnesota 
 
Brickl Brothers, Inc.                                                               $1,216,155.00 
West Salem, Wisconsin  

 
The estimate for the Myrick Park Water Utility Storage Building project was $950,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the Myrick Park Water Utility Storage Building contract 
to Olympic Builders General Contractors in the amount of $963,071.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
 

     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


